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From: kristine mclean 
Sent: Sunday, March 2, 2025 12:51 PM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: [External Email]BURY THE LINES

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 

[External Email] 
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; Use caution before clicking 
links or opening attachments. 
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

This objection should really be obvious. If you are burying the lines on Beachhead Flat Road where there are not only no 
views, but no homes…THEN common sense and recent wildfires in California should convince you to: 

BURY THE LINES the last 2.5 miles into the VOC where there is not only the Red Rock Scenic highway but 6,000 people 
living there…Fire insurance is already going up (doubling) and some people have been denied coverage completely. New 
poles closer to homes will only escalate that problem… 

We are not asking for the moon, just BURY THE LINES…….Even raise our rates by what you need to cover the costs of 
burying, which we feel has been exaggerated by you…. 

I live in Las Piedras and you should come and see how close the huge pole is to homes and our swimming 
pool….Unbelievable really…. 

BURY THE LINES….We will continue to pursue this, we have been on to all our legislators (state and federal) to see the 
serious threats this poses to us in this community…..…. 

Sincerely and Hopefully, 

Kristine Mclean 




